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YSGOL Y WAUN – NEWSLETTER


FRIDAY 13th October 2017


www.ysgolywaun.co.uk





 Museum of Liverpool Trip





Classes Beech & Hazel will be visiting the Museum of Liverpool as part of their work on Ancient Egypt.


The trip will take place on 1st December and pupils should have brought consent letters home for parents.





We will leave school at 9.00am and leave Liverpool at 2.00pm, the cost of the trip is £4.50.





Please return payment and consent to school by 25th October -thank you.














 WELSH PHRASE OF THE WEEK


Please encourage your children to use the following  Welsh phrase whenever possible – diolch yn fawr!


“Sut wyt ti?” – How are you? 





FLU IMMUNISATION





The School Nurses and members of the Schools Immunisation Team will be coming to administer the flu nasal vaccination on Friday, 27th October for Reception, Year 1, 2, 3 and 4 children.  Please ensure that you have returned your consent form if you wish your child to take part in the immunisation scheme – spare copies of the forms are available from either of the school offices. 








 FRIENDS OF YSGOL Y WAUN BINGO 


Eyes down !!  - come and join us for our fundraising Bingo event starting at  3.30 p.m. next Thursday afternoon,  19th October on the Lloyds Lane site. 





£2.00 per Bingo ticket plus a raffle – we look forward to your support!!


























HARVEST CELEBRATION


We will once again be supporting our local Foodbank this year as part of our Harvest Service celebrations by asking our families to generously donate food items to this very worthy cause.





Please send in non- perishable food items such as tins of food, rice, pasta, packets of cereal, biscuits etc with your child next week in preparation for our Harvest Service which will be held on Thursday, 26th October – thank you for your support!








Our Parents Evenings will be held on – 


Wednesday 25th October 3.30pm – 7.00pm


Thursday     26th October 3.30pm – 5.00pm


There will be an additional Evening for Nursery on Tuesday 24th October 3.30pm – 5.00pm





Parents Evening letters for Junior site were sent home with pupils on Thursday 12th October. The letter asks that, in order to book a convenient time, that parents let us know their preferences within certain time blocks and return the slips to school,  Teachers can then allocate meetings within those blocks.


Chapel Lane Infants site parents – please make sure you book a time slot with your child’s class teacher from next Monday. 16th October. 











100 Club September Winners





1st Prize – S  Haslam-Bates





2nd Prize – L M Edwards





3rd Prize – Alfie Windsor





Congratulations to you all !!











EXTERNAL ACHIEVEMENTS





Holly Hughes has taken part in a dance comp in Blackpool, where she has achieved a 1st in Fast and a 1st in Pairs, Well Done Holly!





Players of the Match for this week’s Chirk under 9s Football are Shannon Pugh and Mason Pugh. They were the youngest players on the pitch and gave an outstanding effort – Da iawn to you both!





Maisie Hughes has gained her 10 Metre Swimming Award – well done Maisie! 





Mair Jones has gained her Certificate for taking part in ‘Animal Agents’ for the Summer Reading Challenge 2017, Well done Mair!





Stella-May Harris has gained her Level 1 Swimming Award – fantastic work Stella!





Charlie Shire has gained his 5 Meters Puffin Badge – well done Charlie!!








KEY DATES –





Our Harvest Festival will be held on Thursday 26th October – details to follow.





Our Parents Evenings will be held on – 


Wednesday 25th October 3.30pm – 7.00pm


Thursday     26th October 3.30pm – 5.00pm


There will be an additional Evening for Nursery on Tuesday 24th October 3.30pm – 5.00pm


Further information on booking times will be sent nearer the time.





Flu Immunisation – Reception, Year 1, 2, 3 and 4 children on 27th October 





Half Term Holiday – School closes Friday, 27th October and re-opens Tuesday, 7th November (please note Monday 6th November is a Staff Training Day). 








HEADTEACHER AWARDS





BEECH – Lillie Roberts for trying really  hard with her spellings and writing. Keep it up (


CEDAR –  Megan Morris for being a delight to teach and always trying her best. 


CHERRY – Alfie Harrison for his fantastic reading to Mr Evans’ class Wow!!


HAZEL – Jacob Warne for a brilliant story plan! Lots of brilliant adjectives and exciting openers.


OAK – Jayden Burke-Wishart for working really hard in Maths.


SILVER BIRCH – Cai Newell for brilliant reading and sounding out in Phonics – keep up the great work. 


MAGNOLIA – Tom Daniel for his amazing spelling and 2A sentences.  Da iawn Tom!


WILLOW – Mia Little for being such a kind and helpful member of the Willow Class.  Diolch o galon!


EBONY – Iris Haslam- Bates for working so well with her number work.


SYCAMORE – Alfie Windsor for excellent listening in RE and remembering the character names from the story.  Da iawn Alfie!


MAPLE – Elena Mitchell for excellent listening during class discussions and story time.  Good girl!


JUNIPER – Ella Williams for being a Super Star all the time, following school rules and excellent instruction following.  Fantastic Ella!!


PINE – Sophie Tanski-Jones for an excellent list of what she wants to take on a Bear Hunt and Dane Williams for excellent expressive language when talking about pictures in a book. 











